
 

 

The City Of Norwich (Residents Car Parks) 
(Hanover Road) Amendment Order 2022 

 

 

 

 

The Norwich City Council propose to make an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation 
Act 1984, the effect of which would be to amend The City of Norwich (Residents Car 
Parks) Order 1996 as amended by the City of Norwich (Residents Car Parks) Order 
1998 and the City of Norwich (Residents Car Parks) Order 2001 to permit the use of 
Council owned parking spaces, at any time, in the Hanover Road Car Park by vehicles 
displaying a parking permit for sub zone S of the South-western controlled parking 
zone issued under the provisions of the Norwich City Council South-Western 
Controlled Parking Zone Traffic Regulation Order 1996 (as amended). 

Further details of this Order may be inspected at www.norwich.gov.uk/TRO or 
available on request via housingdevelopment@norwich.gov.uk or 0344 980 3333.  

If any person wishes to object to this proposal they must do so in writing to the 
Executive Director of Development and City Services (reference AS/Hanover) at the 
address below or via e-mail to housingdevelopment@norwich.gov.uk, stating the 
reasons for objection. Any objection must be received no later than 20th December 
2022. 

DATED this 25th day of November 2022 
Andrew Summers 

Head of Environment Services 
Development & City Services  

Norwich City Council 
City Hall St Peter’s Street 

Norwich NR2 1NH 
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